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CRIME ALERT

Date of release: August 29, 2013

To the Residents of New Westminster,

There has been an increase in break and enters. Due to the warmer weather
residents are leaving windows, patio and entry doors unlocked. Criminals
look for these opportunities.

Some strategies to facilitate target hardening and home security:

e Always lock windows and doors when not home or not in the immediate area.

e Protect your windows, patio and entry doors by installing secondary locking
devices to facilitate air flow while maintaining security.

e Thieves will climb to enter your residence. Lock up ladders and outdoor furniture.

e Consider a home alarm.

If you would like more information or you have questions, please contact the New
Westminster Crime Prevention Team by phoning 604-529-2446.
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